
Ms. Fois’ Classroom Newsletter Week Ending: 11/16/18 

Reminders 
Thanksgiving Feast is on 

November 19th 
Parents are invited to join us at  

11 am 

 What We Did in School This Week! 
We want to congratulate Hailey and her family 
on their new addition to the family. We are so 

happy Hailey is now a big sister. Congratulations 
on the new baby boy! 

On Wednesday, we had a fun filled day with two 
projects, nature class, and a sing- off. We created 
hand print turkey’s that will be displayed in our 

classroom for our thanksgiving feast on Monday. 
We then sat at the table as a group to listen to 

music and make our necklaces for our 
thanksgiving costumes. After all of the fun 

projects we went to nature were Sam talked to us 
about animal movement. He showed us Sammi 
the Quaker Parrot, Chicken Little the Bantam 
Hen, Gracie the Netherlands Dwarf Rabbit, 

Vinny the Vinegaroon, and Pebbles the Gerbil. 
The children gathered together with Mrs. 

Umbro’s class and learned about how different 
animals move; fly, hop, use tunnels, run, zig-zag, 

and crawl.  

Please practice the songs at home.  

See you Monday J 

 

Looking Ahead 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

 

 

 

 


